
 
 
September 6, 2024 
 
Dear Residents, Families & Staff: 
 
Hope all residents will join us for the upcoming celebratory events! 
 

Dunwoody Anniversary Events 
 

Tuesday, September 10th at 4:00 p.m. 
William Hood Dunwoody Portrait Reveal 

Champagne Toast and Anniversary Cake -- Lobby 
 

Monday, September 16th 5:00 – 6:30 p.m. 
Retro 70s Dinner in Hearthside 

7:00 p.m. Dunwoody History: A Three-Part Story 
Presented by Norma Winther – Auditorium 

 
Tuesday, September 17th at 7:00 p.m. 

Tony Braithwaite:  Comedy from the Catskills – Auditorium 
 

Thursday, September 19th at 5:00 p.m. 
Anniversary Gala Reception 

5:10 Remarks and Dedication of Ash Tree Exhibit 
 

Friday, September 20th at 2:00 p.m. 
Dunwoody History: A Three-Part Story 

Presented by Norma Winther -- Auditorium 
 

Wednesday, October 2nd at 2:00 p.m. 
Care Center Cocktail Party -- Auditorium 

 
RSV Vaccine Clinic 
Health & Wellness will be offering the RSV vaccine on September 27th in the Health and Wellness Department. If you are 
interested in receiving the vaccine, we need to have your name by noon on September 16th. Please call the Health and 
Wellness Department between 8am and 3:30pm Monday through Friday at 610-359-4417 to have your name added to 
the list. Phoebe Pharmacy will be administering the vaccine, and they need to verify your insurance prior to 
administering it to check if the cost is covered. Once we have the list of how many residents are interested, we will 
inform every one of the clinic’s time. This is a one-time vaccine, so if you’ve already received it, you are not 
recommended to receive another dose.  
 
Club Room and Board Room Moves 
The move of the Club Room and Board Room will be conducted the week of September 23rd.  The temporary Club Room 
space will be in the Terrace Dining area alongside the windows (right side of Terrace).  Staff will continue to use the area 
to the left side of Terrace Dining and the space behind the Terrace which was originally used as Terrace private dining.  
The Board Room will also move to a temporary space, and we will update everyone as soon as possible.  Construction is 
expected to begin September 30, 2024.  
 
Infection Control 
Six Care Center residents tested positive for COVID and are on quarantine. No Residential residents are positive at this 
time.  One staff member is positive and at home on isolation. 
 
Best regards, 
Maureen 


